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Due to the Pandemic the center has been closed to the
public. Inside Out Community Garden recently received 
the green light to resume outdoor activity. All Covid-19

guidelines will be enforced.

Good News!
Community residents will be able to sign up to rent boxes on March 15th, 2021. Garden boxes will be 
issued according to the family size and season the family would like to grow. Admission Forms will be 
available on the TCC website on March 8, 2021. 


